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PUBLIC NOTICE 

09 April 2024 / 20 चैत्र 1946 
 

 

Sub: Clarification: No Impact on Examination Eligibility for Voters in General Elections - Reg. 

 

It has been reported to the National Testing Agency, (NTA) that there are messages circulating in 

social media, claiming that individuals who vote in the General Elections to the Lok Sabha and have 

their fingers inked will be prohibited from entering examination halls of the examinations conducted 

by NTA. 

 

The above messages are completely baseless and NTA has not issued any such 

instruction/guideline. Students are requested not to pay heed to such rumors and exercise their voting 

right. Voting will not affect their eligibility to take examinations. 

 

The candidates are advised to focus on their studies and prepare for the forthcoming 

examinations.  

 

For any further queries regarding the NEET (UG) – 2024 examination, the candidates may contact 

011-40759000 or e-mail at neet@nta.ac.in.  

 
 

The Candidates are advised to visit the official website of NTA (www.nta.ac.in) and 

(https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/) for the latest updates.             

        

                                                                                      

                       
          (Dr. Sadhana Parashar) 

                                          Senior Director, NTA 
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